
LifeSpan in the Co�unity

 On 8/20/24, Christine Davis, Director of Human Resources 
(second from right) and Darlene Hart, Director of Social Services 
(not pictured) attended Penn State Greater Allegheny in 
McKeesport to bring awareness to and drive campus awareness 
around what it means to grow older in Allegheny County.  

 This was a great opportunity to share LifeSpan’s mission and 
engage with a community partner regarding aging, support 
services and remaining areas of need that still existing to support 
safety and community independence for older adults.


